
IMPORTANT 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Both the high school and 
junior high front office will be 
closing early on 12/20/2018 for 

the start of ​​Winter Break​​.  
 

High School office closing at 1:15 PM 
Junior High office closing at 2:45 PM 

  
School will resume for second semester on January 7th, 2018. 



 
 


